From: John Bolecek

To: Onufer, Kathleen M. - PDR
Subject: UDC comments
Date: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 4:05:41 PM

1. Re: Patterson / grove streetscaping. Thank you for keeping brick, if it must be
used at all, out of the walk zone on the sidewalk.

2. East riverfront transportation:

I oppose the use of bricks on the sidewalks, please use concrete, the city cannot
maintain the brick it has now and it is incredibly annoying to push a stroller over
warped sidewalks.

Please also fix the Gillies Creek alignment on the north end. It should flow smoothly
into the crosswalk not end abruptly onto the sidewalk. No extra right of way is
needed for this as it is city owned land.

Thank you,

John Bolecek
5th District
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